Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 4:15:59 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Posting Approved at Columbia

Date: Thursday, October 22, 2015 at 6:17:56 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: postjobs@jrn.columbia.edu

To: HR

Dear Barbara Allen:
The following position has been approved for inclusion in our JobNews database:
Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB) seeks Production Manager for NSF Funded Project

You may delete or make changes to your listings at any time. If you have any questions about this job posting,
please feel free to contact Career Services at postjobs@jrn.columbia.edu.

Thank you for your interest in our students and graduates!
Sincerely,

The Office of Career Services
Columbia University Graduate School of Journalism
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